
How to book parent evening slot using the Arbor website: 

1. Log in to your Arbor account. 

2. Click on the required date under ‘Guardian Consultations’ 

3. The next page will enable you to book the time slot you require for your child. 

4. If you have multiple children at the school, each child will be ‘bookable’. 

Note: You will only be able to book once the system is open for bookings. 

If you encounter any issues, please contact the school office. 


